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March 22, 2024

Subject: Request for Quote #2377-A: Commercial Outdoor Panel Christmas Tree
Addendum #2

Gentlemen/Ladies:
Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the above
referenced Request for Quote. You will need to consider this information when preparing your
quote.

Questions:

1. May we see the video link referenced in the packet?

The video link is to be provided by the company submitting the quote on the tree they
are quoting.

2. May the references be for similar size trees, if they are not exactly 30', as in, 26' or 40'?
Yes
3. Spacing of RGB Pebbles lights?
6” Spacing
9” Spacing- My Recommendation
12” Spacing
Spacing of double sided RGB pebble lights shall be 8*” to 9" on center.

4. 700 - 8” Ornaments is a lot for a 30 Panel Tree...our Deluxe Ornament package is 750
mixed - 47, 67, 8”

Please indicate the quantity of 8 ornaments in the “State the number of ornaments included”

section of the pricing sheet and list on the exceptions page what package of ornaments are being

quoted.



Received by (Name): Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is returned
not signed, responding individuals or companies will still be responsible for the requirements of
this addendum and the specifications or changes herein.

The due date and time has not changed. The date and time is 2:00 p.m. Thursday, March 28,
2024. You may drop it off in person, at the Purchasing Department, Suite 204, in the county complex at
140 Stonewall Avenue West, Fayetteville, Georgia. You may also provide your quote and other
information via e-mail to tcrumbley@fayettecountyga.gov or fax to (770) 719-5509 on or before the
received by date and time.

The time allowed for questions has expired.

urgess
Chief Procurement Officer



